

NO ONE DOES MORE FOR VETERANS

Dear Sir/Mam,

This letter is going to businesses, organizations, and leaders in the community to provide the opportunity to sponsor VFW Post 12186 Oldsmar Website. With your help and taking advantage of this opportunity you will assist the Post in programs ranging from child education and awareness to assisting veterans in need.

Your tax deductible donation of \$50.00 or more will go a long way to providing much within your community. The rewards to you go beyond just a tax deductible contribution. You will have a sponsorship add on our website, wfw12186.org, for one year. There you will be joining other community individuals, leaders, coalitions, and other groups showing your support of veterans, their families and the community. This website is available to all but will focus on the 4,500 veterans and their families of the VFW Post 12186 Oldsmar, and the estimated 300,000 veterans in the Tampa Bay area.

For more information on sponsorship or other opportunities to join our mission to serve those who have sacrificed so much for our freedom, please contact one of the following:

David Bear (727) 359-6137 <u>davidbear@verizon.net</u> David McKinley (513) 340-2600 <u>VFW.Marine.Dave@gmail.com</u>

On behalf of VFW Post 12186 Oldsmar we wish to thank you in advance for your support of veterans, your community, and our mission to assist them,

VFW Post Commander David Bear

Compar Address	Contact: email_ Phone number:	
	 -	

Make check payable to VFW Post 12186 Oldsmar. Place website sponsorship in the memo line. Remit to: VFW Post 12186 Oldsmar, PO Box 396, Oldsmar, FL, 34677

The year timeline will begin when your information is placed on the website.

Thank you again for your support of Veterans, their families, and our community.

David Bear (727) 359-6137 davidbear@verizon.net